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Williams, Jonathan@Waterboards

From: Williams, Jonathan@Waterboards

Sent: Tuesday, July 15, 2014 3:02 PM

To: Martha Lennihan (mlennihan@lennihan.net)

Cc: '‘Bob.Pagliuco@noaa.gov'; Bean, Caitlin@Wildlife; 'linda.prendergast@pacificorp.com’;
‘will@mkwc.org'

Subject: Douglas Cole

Martha,

The State Water Resources Control Board (SWRCB) supports the process that the stakeholders are undertaking,
including the Mid Klamath Watershed Council sponsored water rights report, a draft of which was provided to
the SWRCB in May 2014. If the report is relied upon as part of the physical solution process, that satisfies the
requirements of the Department of Fish and Wildlife and the National Oceanic and Atmospheric
Administration, the SWRCB will endeavor to continue its support in furtherance of a solution that allows for
reasonable and beneficial water use by Marble Mountain Ranch and improvement of the conditions for coho
salmon in Stanshaw Creek.

Thanks,
Jonathan Williams

Jonathan Williams, Environmental Scientist
State Water Resources Control Board
Water Rights Division

Enforcement, Unit 5

(916) 319-8107
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